MINUTES OF THE ANNUAL PARISH MEETING HELD ON 
THURSDAY, 22 MAY 2014
The following Councillors were in attendance: Cllr T Slater (Chairman), Cllr M Williamson (Vice Chairman), Cllr T Beardsell, Cllr J Catterall, Cllr D Conway, Cllr Mrs C Mitchell and Cllr Mrs L Reid 
Also in attendance: 
	Cllr A E Hicks
	GCC
	Residents
	

	Bridget Seward
	WI
	Eddie Worsdell
	Cassie & Julie Vickery

	Eileen Ind
	WI
	Sheelah O’Kely
	Jean & Peter Quinnell

	Derrick Pierce
	The Villager
	Jane & Kieran Archer
	Christine Howell

	Francis Conway
	The Villager
	G Pulmer-Davison
	Jenny & Sophie Jones

	Fred Vening
	Avening History
	Sue & Kirsten Pobjoy
	Liz & Stephen Fuller

	Peter Best
	PCC
	Karen Bowen-Nielsen
	Jim Hill

	Moira Gage
	People for You
	Anthea Beszant
	Estelle St John-Smith

	PC Leah Davis
	Gloucestershire 

Constabulary
	Isabel Parsons
	David Bendall

	PC Paul Hancock
	
	Jacqui Green
	Helen Wilson

	Aileen Bendall
	Village Agent
	Shirley Hand
	Derrick Ind

	Karen Phimister
	Housing Needs Survey, GRCC
	D Ratcliffe
	Wendy Jennings

	Helen Richards
	Parish Plan Update, GRCC
	Bob Jennings
	

	Martin Fagan
	Community Heartbeat

	Members of

Caroline Braidwood
	Avening Angels

Parish Clerk


1. WELCOME AND INTRODUCTIONS  

The Chairman welcomed everyone to the meeting and introduced Avening Angels who sang three songs for those present.

2. MINUTES OF THE ANNUAL PARISH MEETING HELD ON WEDNESDAY, 23 MAY 2013
Minutes of meeting held on 23 May 2013 were agreed and signed.

3. MATTERS ARISING

None.

4. REPORT FROM PARISH COUNCIL CHAIRMAN CLLR TONY SLATER (ATTACHED)
Cllr Slater gave his report highlighting the Council’s achievements during the past year and current finances.  He introduced the local Groups and organisations that were represented and thanked them for coming.
5. REPORT FROM DISTRICT COUNCILLOR, CLLR JIM PARSONS
Cllr Parsons was unavailable and had sent his apologies.

6. REPORT FROM COUNTY COUNCILLOR, CLLR TONY HICKS (ATTACHED)
Cllr Hicks gave his report as attached.
7. PUBLIC QUESTIONS
· Does the Council have any plans to improve bus services to the Village ?
This is not within the remit of the Parish Council and services have been withdrawn due to lack of use.
· What plans has the Council to reinstate theYouth Club ?
The Chairman confirmed that the Council was not aware that the Youth Club has closed and advised that it will investigate.  Cllr Slater supported residents concern that this important facility has been lost.
· Can the Council reintroduce a Village Shop
Cllr Slater regretted the closing of the shop but said that 2 ventures had failed in recent years.   Helen Richards (GRCC) said that Community shops in other Villages have been successful if supported by residents and that advice in setting one up is available.  Cllr Slater said that the Council would explore the possibilities.

The Chairman thanked everyone for attending and declared the meeting closed at 7.45 pm.
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Signed

Chairman/Presiding Officer
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